
Dear Permitting Officials, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of Midas Gold Idaho's public 

permitting process. 

 

The comment period has provided meaningful time to review the document. Idahoans need to see 

the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the 

U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations Midas Gold Idaho 

presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, and permit the 

project. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Please keep my comments in mind, as a former miner in Montana and Nevada please expedite the 

permitting of this mine. If all agencies and entities work together it will be a successful venture. 

 

 

Name: Ronald Tucker 


